W. S. Gwynn Williams, OBE, Esq., Hon. Music Director, International Musical Eisteddfod, Llangollen, N. Wales

My dear Mr. Gwynn Williams,

Many thanks for your letter of the 23rd Dec. 1968 and your invitation to come again to adjudicate at the Llangollen International Musical Eisteddfod, 8-13 July, 1969. I am glad to accept this invitations and I want to thank you for your kind thought to increase my fee to 120 guineas which I consider quite all right.

I hope that Mrs. Michaelides will be able to come with me this time.

With our best wishes for the New Year, and our love to both of you.

Yours very sincerely.

Solon Michaelides